
 
 

 

August 22, 2017 

 

Jonathan Michael Bowman, J.D. 

Keynote Leadership Speaker 

Clear Picture Leadership® 

8917 S. Old State Road #102 

Lewis Center, Ohio 43035 

 

Dear Jonathan,  

 

Thank you for presenting before our AAHAM Florida Sunshine Chapter August conference as our keynote 

speaker. Your presentation on “The Fine Art of People Power” and your humility as a talented speaker was 

inspiring. I loved the line from Mr. Dunphy, “Don’t give up five minutes before the miracle.” In life we must find 

our way as best we can. Inspiration from others is key in our life’s journey. Recognition of the good people and 

messages of wisdom can make a difference in other lives. Sharing your story takes a special person, one who 

cares about others.  

As you know we are only limited by the walls we build to protect ourselves. Life is there waiting for us outside 

the walls, and by God’s grace we find the will to reach our full potential.  

Since 1968 this organization has been helping members reach Career goals, enhance knowledge, and create 

networks of friendships that last a lifetime. As a twenty-six year AAHAM member I can attest to making friends 

with lots of wonderful professionals, who are dedicated to helping each other, and our new generations coming 

into to healthcare. Thank you for so eloquently giving your message of perseverance and wisdom in overcoming 

adversity. What a journey! I wish you continued success. I have asked our national AAHAM Office to add your 

profile to our national speaker’s database so others can hear your story. We have 32 chapters. I hope you meet 

lots of AAHAM members! 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Marty Lassiter 

Marty Lassiter, B.A., CRCE, Florida Sunshine Chapter President   

BSO 
2985 Drew Street 
Clearwater, Florida 33759 
 
marty.lassiter@baycare.org or 727-281-9182 
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